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1112 Manatee Ave. West 

Bradenton, FL  34205 

purchasing@mymanatee.org 

Solicitation Addendum 

 

Addendum No.:   2 

Solicitation No.:   20-R074345SAM 

Solicitation Title:   Lena Road Landfill Stormwater System Revisions   

Addendum Date:    June 12, 2020 

Procurement Contact:  Sherri Meier 

IFB No. 20-R074345SAM is amended as set forth herein. Responses to questions posed 

by prospective bidders are provided below. This addendum is hereby incorporated in 

and made a part of IFB No. 20-R074345SAM.  

QUESTIONS AND RESPONSES:  

Q1.  We have been informed AASHTO No. 3 stone is not available.  Would a No. 4 or 

No. 57 stone be acceptable for use on this project? 

R1. AASHTO #3 is a gradation of gravel ranging from ½” (less than 5%) to 2.5”. Provided 

that less than 5% of the gravel is smaller than ½” and nothing larger than 2.5”, and the gravel 

meets the other specifications, it will be deemed to meet project specifications. #4 and #57 

stone would be too small. 

Q2. We have been informed 902-4 Underdrain Sand Type V is no longer available or 

being processed.  Only 902-4 Type I-IV Underdrain Sand is available.  Will this sand be 

acceptable for use on this project?  

R2. Type I-IV underdrain sand will be acceptable. 

NOTE: Items that are struck through are deleted. Items that are underlined have been added or 

changed. All other terms and conditions remain as stated in the IFB.  

END OF ADDENDUM  

INSTRUCTIONS: 
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Receipt of this addendum must be acknowledged as instructed in the solicitation document. 

Failure to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum may result in the response being deemed 

non-responsive. 

AUTHORIZED FOR RELEASE  
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